
KKC Committee Meeting 23.02.17 

Present: - Meg Rudkin, Lesley Medina, Julian Medina, Sue Burgess, Marie Dickens, Alan Fisher 

Apologies: - Andy Davies, Dave Rawding, Duncan Berriman, Sarah Graves, Bob Jones, Nikki Allan 

Treasurer’s Report:-  

 Lesley outlined the Treasurer’s report.  The pool fees for the senior and polo are not being covered at the 
moment. This may be because it’s been half term so the sessions haven’t been well attended.  Lesley is 
hopeful that we’ll break even by the end of the month. 

 Lesley gave an outline of the grants that have been received and and how the funds have been spent. 
 Lesley has opened two internet bank accounts.  One for the Joy Davis Polo 2017 and one for the funds that 

the junior team are raising to enable them to compete in the Junior worlds in Ireland. 
 The accounts have not been sent to the auditor yet as Lesley is still waiting for invoices from Hull City Council 

and the Polo 2016 funds aren’t finalised as yet.   

Polo:- 

 Polo representatives did not attend, so no update.   
 Lesley advised that there have a been a couple of training sessions held at Dewsbury recently.  Some of our 

junior club paddlers have attended and enjoyed the sessions 

Slalom:-  

 Duncan sent his apologies, so no updates 

Marathon:-  

 Dates for the 5 Yorkshire events are on the KKC web site 

14 May -  Malton 

11 June -  Kingston 

25 June -  Glanford 

9 July -  Pennine 

1 October -  Wolfreton 

Buildings:- 

 The decorator has recently started work on the club house 
 Dave White has carried out some work on one of the containers and has welded the handle back on. 
 The padlock on the front gate has been lost.  Alan will buy an new one and ask if it can be welded to a chain 

on the gate so it is harder to loose. 

 

A.O.B 

 Lesley is going to book two pool controller courses 
 It was noted that Bob will not be attending the club for some time due to health problems.  We all send our 

best wishes and hope he has a speedy recovery. 

 

Next meeting Thursday 16 March 2017 -  7.30pm 


